From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 04 March 2018 13:15
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00220/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:14 PM on 04 Mar 2018 from Mrs Pamela Haynes.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Milton Road Adderbury Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of agricultural land to sport/recreation and community use, Class D2 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Pamela Haynes

	Email:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]

	Address:
	The Orchard, 30 Kemps Road, Twyford, Banbury OX17 3JS



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Sirs
Planning Application: 18/00220/F - Change of use of agricultural land to sport/recreation and community use, Class D2 | Land North of Milton Road Adderbury Oxfordshire 
We are in full support of the application for change of use from arable to sports/recreation and community use.
We have two teenage boys who have had to join other village football teams over the last ten years as there has been no provision for sports in Adderbury, something which we find rather embarrassing given the population. People moving into the village have also commented to us about the lack of provision for sport and recreation. 
Adderbury netball team have no specific place to train in the village and have to travel out of the village. Also the lady who runs the local dance company struggles to find venues in Adderbury so has to travel to Banbury so we are not just talking about football here we are talking about sports and recreation for all villagers. 
With the growing population of Adderbury, it should be a priority to provide sports and recreation for ALL villagers, young and old alike, with no discrimination. We should be thinking ahead for future generations as other villages have done and if the "Change of Use" is accepted, Adderbury will at long last be able to do this. 
Yours faithfully

Pam, Les, Ben & Tom Haynes
30 Kemps Road, Twyford, OX17 3JS



